






It’s that time again… 


The IES Rochester Section is pleased to present our 
annual Excellence in Lighting awards… 


And we want your submissions !!!


Qualifying projects can be anything you have worked on in the 
past three years (2019-Present).  Any sort of project qualifies.  

There will be an indoor and an outdoor category.  Size & scope of 
projects are not the goal.  The goal is excellent use of lighting in 

design and application.  Anything goes.


Submissions are due by Friday May 6th.

Awards to be presented June 9th at the Rochester AIA awards 

dinner at the George Eastman Museum


The judging process has been updated.

Details are posted on our website.


Questions or submissions should be directed to Peter Brincka at 
pete@qlsny.com

Please remember to visit our website at 

www.iesrochester.org
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